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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your piece to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meeting is on Mon. 8 January 2018


at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








Little Snoring Toddler Play Group


�


Come and join us on Monday afternoons


1.30 – 3.15 pm during term time 


at Little Snoring Primary School


£3 per family (includes refreshments)


Contact Lesley Gurney on 07918 027092 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:playvan@dioceseofnorwich.org" �playvan@dioceseofnorwich.org� 


  





Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the Parish Council.
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Little Snoring Primary School





Christmas Hampers - This year, Blue class have been making Christmas hampers.  We donated the food to the vulnerable / elderly people in Little Snoring village.


Holkham Hall Visit - The whole of Little Snoring Primary visited Holkham Hall for a Christmas experience.  We met Father Christmas, who gave us a present each. First we made Christmas crackers in the old kitchen then we went exploring the hall with our guide, Sue.  This trip was possible with the kind donation from the Little Snoring Charity.





Little Snoring Primary School would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas.





Mia-Rose Woodcock & Jacob Babic Cleverly








�


Little Snoring Pre-School has recently been visited by an Inspector from Ofsted. The inspection went well, and the Pre-School has retained its ‘good’ rating. The full report will be available to view on the Ofsted website shortly. In the meantime here are a few of the comments from the Inspector: 


Staff are passionate about making a difference for children. They organise the environment successfully to create a welcoming and stimulating space in which to learn. 


Children benefit greatly from staff's enthusiastic approach to outdoor learning. 


Staff have high expectations for the children's development. They observe and assess children's progress well.


 Children demonstrate that they are settled and happy.


Parents feel positive about the care and education their children receive and the guidance they get to support their children's learning at home.





Little Snoring Pre-School has spaces for 2 – 4 year olds. (now taking bookings for children aged 2 before 31 December. Funding is available for 3 and 4 year olds and eligible 2 year olds. The Pre-School is registered for the new 30 Hours and Tax-Free Childcare (more information from � HYPERLINK "http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk" �www.childcarechoices.gov.uk� ). 





Please do ring to discuss your requirements and to make an appointment for a visit.


Contact the manager, Mandy, on 07733144466, email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com" �littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com�;


or message us through Facebook: � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/" �https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/�.





We look forward to hearing from you.


    














Crossways Village Shop and Post Office Opening Times


Shop�
�
Post Office�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Monday�
9 am – 5 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Tuesday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 1 pm�
Wednesday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Thursday�
9 am – 12.30 pm�
�
7 am – 5 pm�
Friday�
Closed�
�
8 am – 4 pm�
Saturday�
Closed �
�
8 am – 4 pm�
Sunday�
Closed �
�
Contact Sophie 


on 01328 878335 or 07864 812458.


Thank you for supporting our shop








�





Little Snoring Charity


Village Grants





Village grants are available to residents and groups of the parish to pay for specific items if they can demonstrate that they are in need, hardship or distress. 





For an application form, please contact the Clerk on


01328 822366 or email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringcharity@googlemail.com� 











CHRISTMAS 


and NEW YEAR SERVICES


in St Andrew’s Church, Little Snoring


ALL WELCOME 


24 December at 11 am: Christmas Eve Carol Service


31 December at 10.30 am: New Years Eve Group Eucharist





SEASONS GREETINGS
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The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











News from the Parish Council





The main item on the Agenda of the Parish Council meeting in November was setting the Budget and Precept for 2018-19. The figures on the draft budget were discussed and it was agreed to set the Precept for at £8,400 (an increase of 1.2%). It was also decided to make the following donations: £50 to the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal; £25 each to Citizens Advice Bureau, East Anglian Air Ambulance, Tapping House (Hospice), and Heritage House (day care centre); and £200 towards the grass-cutting at the Churchyard.





Our new Parish Councillor, Lee Mason, is planning to organise an event and exhibition to commemorate the end of the First World War next year. If you have any memorabilia, local and / or family stories or would like to be involved please do contact Lee on 01328 822014. 





Please do continue to use the recycling banks on the Playing Field. So far this year we have had 4 tonnes of glass collected from the bottle bank; 1.24 tonnes of paper/magazines; 376 kg of textiles. Since April, we have received £276 in recycling credits from the County Council (and paid £40 for the collection of glass). Last year the total received on recycling credits was £329 (and we had to pay £44 for the collection from the bottle bank).


Thank you for your support.





Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year


���








‘NR21 0 Oil’ bulk-buying fuel scheme


Little Snoring Parish Council has a bulk-buying scheme for oil (gas and coal also available). It is open to anyone with the postcode ‘NR21 0’. To take advantage of the scheme you will need to complete a registration form available from the Clerk email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�. Once you have registered you will need to place your order by calling AF Affinity on 01603 881 888.




















